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Hybrid Integration Project – February 24, 2022 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  Justin W. Rangooni 

Title:  Executive Director 

Organization:  Energy Storage Canada 

Email:   

Date:  March 17, 2022 

 

Following the February 24, 2022 webinar on the Hybrid Integration Project, the IESO is seeking 
feedback from participants on the proposed design for hybrid facility participation in IESO markets for 
the two foundational models. 

The referenced presentation can be found under the February 24, 2022 entry on the Hybrid 
Integration Project webpage. 

Please provide feedback by March 17, 2022 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject: 
Feedback: Hybrid Integration Project. To promote transparency, this feedback, if provided in an 
AODA-compliant format (e.g. using this form) will be posted on the Hybrid Integration Project 
webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender.   

Thank you for your time. 

  

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Hybrid-Integration-Project
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Hybrid-Integration-Project
mailto:engagement@ieso.ca
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Hybrid-Integration-Project
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Hybrid-Integration-Project
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Market Participation 
Topic Feedback 

Did you see any concerns from a participation 
perspective for co-located or integrated facilities? 

See below 

Are there any dependencies between resources or 
technologies that make up the hybrid models that the 
IESO should be accounting for? 

See below 

Please indicate if you would like to set up a one-on-one 
call with the IESO team to discuss specific participation 
questions. 

Yes, ESC would appreciate the opportunity 
to review the hybrid facility design with its 
members. 

General Comments/Feedback 
ESC is supportive of the IESO’s proposed design for Hybrid Projects.  We have not identified any 
material concern at this time, recognizing that this foundational design is using IESO’s current 
dispatch tools which may be upgraded in the future. 

We are pleased to see the progress that the IESO has made to date on this initiative.  We understand 
that Hybrid projects are likely to be considered as part of the IESO’s upcoming LT1 RFP, and 
therefore the completion of this project is essential. Therefore, we recommend that the IESO 
establish a detailed plan as soon as possible to ensure that the timelines for market rule amendments 
and implementation align with the LT1 RFP, including internal IESO resources that will be dedicated 
to the plan.  We look forward to next steps related to design and implementation of these 
foundational models. 
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